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June and July activities
Summer camp will be at Peaceful Valley
from June 26 to July 2. There is a summer
camp parents’ meeting on June 6. There
will be a shakedown for summer camp at
the troop meeting on June 20.
There will be an outing to Rocky Mountain
National Park June 15–17.

Thomas Lambrick’s Eagle project
Thomas Lambrick’s Eagle project will be
on June 5 from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. It will
be at the King Soopers store at Smoky Hill
road and Himalaya. He needs volunteers
to help in collecting cleaning supplies for
Brent’s Place. Contact Thomas for more
information.

Summer camp
Summer camp will be at Peaceful Valley
from June 26 to July 2.
There will be a mandatory meeting on
June 6 for those Scouts attending summer
camp and their parents. This meeting will
cover everything necessary to make sum-
mer camp safe and enjoyable.

Committee meetings
Committee meetings are usually on the
night of the first Tuesday after the first
Thursday of every month, downstairs at
the church where we have our meetings.
However, in June, July, and August of this
year committee meetings will be one day
later; the first Wednesday after the first
Thursday. These meetings will be at the
house of committee chair Tim Ryan.

June
5 Thomas Lambrick’s

Eagle project
6 7:15 Troop meeting

Summer camp meeting
8 7:00 Committee meeting

13 7:15 Troop meeting
20 7:15 Troop meeting

Summer camp shakedown
26–Jul. 2 Summer camp
27 No meeting

July
4 7:15 Troop meeting

11 7:15 Troop meeting
13 7:00 Committee meeting
15–17 Rocky Mountain

National Park
18 No meeting
25 7:15 Troop meeting

Rocky Mountain National Park
The troop will camp at Rocky Mountain
National Park the weekend of July 15
to 17. More information will be available
at troop meetings.

Youth Protection training
There will be a youth protection training
some time in June, possibly on June 13.
This training is one of the ways the Boy
Scouts protects youth from abuse and pro-
tects adults from fraudulent accusations.
Troop 171 requires any adult who attends
an outing to be trained in youth protec-
tion. See Buzz Schaumberg for details.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


